Chris O'Brien

From: Gina DeMarco <gdemarco.nricd@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 8, 2024 12:33 PM

To: House Finance Committee

Subject: H7775-FOR

Dear House Finance Chairman Marvin Abney,
I am writing in support of H7775.

Conservation Districts need this vital funding to support the base of their operations. The majority of their
programs are supported by grants with direct use of funds not available for base administrative work and
infrastructure.

Please consider supporting this bill.

Sincerely,

Gina DeMarco
3 Lincoln Avenue
Lincoln, RI
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